Paula Hutton Howland

Dear Committee Members,

I am writing to ask you to protect Maine's farmers. Please vote to protect farmers, their employees, and Maine's food supply and vote against Rep. Harnett's anti-farming bills LD 151 and LD 1022.

I am a weekly and loyal customer at Howland's farmer's market. These are small farmers who need all the help they can get from the government and Maine's citizens. I know I spend far more there than I would at Hannaford, but it is important to me to buy local. I also buy eggs, beef and lamb that way, direct from farmers, to share with my children's households. I see it as a civic duty to help them. If citizens can do their part, you should do yours. Please vote to protect them

vote to protect them Sincerely, Paula and Bill Hutton 83 River Rd. Howland, ME 04448 Paula Hutton Sent from my iPad